	  


MISSJONI PERMANENTI TAR-REPUBBLIKA TA’ MALTA
F’ĠINEVRA
	[image: ]
	


PERMANENT MISSION OF THE   REPUBLIC OF MALTA
IN GENEVA





38th session of the Universal Periodic Review

Review of Singapore  

12 May 2021

Statement by H.E. Mr. Christopher Grima,
Permanent Representative


Malta welcomes the delegation of Singapore and commends it on the measures taken to improve equality.

Malta would like to recommend the following:

1. [bookmark: _Hlk67581570]Consider implementing training for healthcare professionals on sexual orientation and gender identity issues, with the aim of eliminating discrimination in healthcare access;
1. Take steps to increase accessibility in television broadcasts by encouraging service providers to adopt closed-captioning and sign language interpreters across television channels.

We wish the delegation of Singapore a successful review session.

Thank you.
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